
WINTER COAT DRIVE 
LU 164 RETIREES ASSOCIATION 

ALL SIZES ~ ALL AGES ~ CHILDREN & ADULTS 

November 1st – December 31, 2024
Our Assn. is once again working with JERSEY CARES 

that in the past distributed over 40,0000 GENTLY USED, 
CLEAN adult & children’s winter coats to New Jersey’s 

homeless and families in shelters.   

Once again, we are collecting winter coats. Please bring to 
any meeting between November 1rd and December 31st or 

give a call to Dave Judovin, chairman at 973-951-4729  

We do ask that you plastic bag all winter coats 
Also look for the coat box in the Lobby 

This program runs for the month of November & 
December as Jersey Cares starts to distribute  

in time for the cold weather. 

Any questions, please feel free to e-mail Dave at 
judsons@optonline.net 


